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CITY OF PORTLAND

January 18, 2001

Tuan & Van Ngoc Nguyen

161 Cumberland Avenue

Portland, ME 04101

RE:  161 Cumberland Ave

CBL:  053-B-033

Dear Mr. & Mrs. Nguyen:

An evaluation of your property located at 161 Cumberland Ave. on Jan-17-2001 revealed that the structure still fails to comply with Chapter 6. Article V. of the Code of Ordinances of the City of Portland, The Housing Code.

Since this property is currently unoccupied, and there are no major life safety issues evident, the City is allowing you an extension to make the necessary roof repairs, to bring Unit 1b to a habitable state.  

Being the time of year, you are allowed sufficient time to repair the leaking when the weather allows.

You are hereby notified that a City Housing Inspector must inspect Unit 1b prior to any future occupancy.  Please feel free to contact Jeanie Bourke @ 874-8715 if you wish to discuss this matter, and for an inspection prior to occupancy.  Thank you for your cooperation on this matter.

Sincerely,

Jeanie Bourke

Code Enforcement Officer

Jb/  
389 Congress St  Portland, Maine 04101 (207) 874-8700  FAX  874-8716 TTY 874-8936


